
 

Campus Caravan  

University of Cincinnati and 
Sinclair Community College 
 

Bellbrook High School is hosting a “Campus Caravan” on Tuesday  November 19​th​, 2019, visiting the 

University of Cincinnati and Sinclair Community College.  The purpose of this program is to provide an 

opportunity for students to learn about campus life, admission requirements, academic programs and 

financial aid.  Students will have the opportunity to compare two different campuses.  This is not a 

recruiting effort for the colleges we will be visiting, but rather an opportunity for students to see and 

experience a 4 year college vs. a 2 year college.  The cost of the trip is $20 (includes transportation cost 

and lunch).  Please make checks payable to Bellbrook-Sugarcreek Schools.  If you would like more 

information about this opportunity, please contact Mrs. Scohy at 937-848-3737 x2911.  

Itinerary: 

 

8:00                     Leave Bellbrook High School 

 

8:30 - 10:00       Sinclair Community College Campus Tour and Admission Information Session  

 

11:15-1:00         University of Cincinnati Admission Information Session and Campus Tour 

 

1:00 - 2:00         Lunch at UC 

 

3:00                    Arrive at Bellbrook High School 

 

If you are interested in participating in the Campus Caravan, please complete the Bellbrook High School 

Field Trip form and return it to the Counseling Office along with $20 by Friday, October 25th.  Spots are 

limited so don’t wait. 


